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Dear Queensland Government, The bill to allow crocs to be culled and farmed is an outrage and
based on fear mongering and personal party agenda. There is no science behind the call to cull crocs.
Public education and human management is the only answer to the human and crocodile co-
existence problems and listening to science and experts. Taking crocodiles from their habitat or
culling will not make anyone safer or waterways safer to swim. If visiting or living in Queensland, you
must remember 3 words...stay croc-wise. As a Queensland resident, | have only respect and
admiration for crocodiles and personally love seeing them in the wild. Simply an amazing creature. |
think the tourist dollar to be made with crocodiles out-weighs the selfishness of locals and
uneducated who think killing them all to have a safe place to swim is a better solution. | base my
rejection of the bill on science, the betterment of the environment and Queensland. Save our
precious wildlife. Kind RegardsRick Sheather





